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29 December 2023 

 
Dear James, 
 
Thank you for your recent questions asking me to provide an update on how the Welsh 
Government is fulfilling the recommendations of the Sexual Health Review 2017/2018. 
 
The sexual health landscape has changed considerably since Public Heath Wales 
published the Sexual Health Review 2017/2018. Many of the recommendations in the 
review were implemented before the pandemic, however, other recommendations have 
been superseded by post-pandemic initiatives and commitments such as the HIV Action 
Plan for Wales 2023-26 and the move to online sexual health testing in 2020 which has 
resulted in more people in Wales being diagnosed and treated for sexually transmitted 
infections than ever before. The Sexual Health Programme Board, chaired by Welsh 
Government, continues to meet quarterly and the list of sexual health priorities in Wales is 
continually reviewed.  
 

 
Yours sincerely 
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